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Friday 16th October 2020 
Hello everyone, 

We have reached half term and most of us will be looking forward 

to our holidays.  We have arranged opportunities for Year 11 to 

come in for support study sessions and of course we have set 

homework tasks for most seniors as well.  Year 11 will be carrying 

out mock exams mid –November, so revision should be a priority 

this holiday too. 

Today we celebrated our Harvest Assembly and I would like to 

thank staff and students for their input into this annual event and 

thank all parents and carers who sent along a plate of eats for us 

to share at our Harvest Table. Thanks are also extended to the US 

Base Mess for donating our Harvest loaves and to Mr Mick Hill for 

contributing some fresh vegetables as well. 

 

At our assembly we said farewell to Ms Lydia Nicholson and 

thanked her for her hard work at Two Boats School, where she 

contributed significantly in the teaching of Maths and Business 

Studies, within the secondary sector.  I am sure there will be those 

who will also miss her crafty ideas at activities clubs.  We really 

appreciated your input Ms Nicholson and wish you all the best in 

your new endeavours.  With best wishes from all at TBS! 

 

We said thank you and farewell to Mrs Debbie Augustus for her 

service of over 20 years as a Primary teacher; to Mr Geoffrey 

Augustus for leading the company SURE from strength to strength 

and supporting the IT developments at our school.  We also 

recognised the contributions of Mr Clarence Roberts as Deacon of 

St. Mary’s Church as well as Ascension Island’s Police service. Mr 

Brian Lawrence affectionately known as ‘Papa Dutch,’ was also 

thanked for his support for Two Boats School over the years. 

Finally a tribute was made to Mr Charles Williams who sadly 

passed away last Wednesday. Our deepest sympathies go out to 

his family and friends here and in St. Helena. 

 

Sports Day is upon us, on Sunday 18
th

 October @ 9pm.  We look 

forward to your continued support and would like to remind you, 

that being a school event, we would be grateful if no alcohol be 

brought to this function.  Chicken curry and rice, burgers and 

hotdogs will be on sale and a tuck-shop available.  

 

Ms Carolyn Yon 

Ag Head Teacher  

Two Boats School 

 

 

 

Harvest Service at St Mary’s Church: Sunday 25th 

October. 

We have had our School Harvest Assembly and here is 

a reminder to everyone. We are hoping all 

instrumentalists, Scouts, Guides, Brownies, Cubs, 

Rainbows and as 

many others as 

possible, will join us 

for the St Mary’s 

Church Harvest 

service on 25th 

October at 10 am. 

We traditionally 

collect food for 

people in need in St 

Helena and the 

service is lively and 

child friendly. 

Looking forward to 

seeing you there!  

Ms Halden 

In French for the past two sessions Yr 1&2 have been 
making bird finger puppets whilst performing a French 
song. They learnt classroom commands such as cut! 
stick! and draw! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Congratulations to 
everyone in Yr8 for getting 
perfect 10 out of 10 scores 
on their pop quiz.  
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Year 1 and 2 
We cannot 
believe the first 
half term has 
already finished!  
We have had the 
most jam-packed 
few weeks ever!  
This week we 
finally finished 
our own version 
of ‘Where the Wild Things Are’.  We changed the main 
character Max into someone else.  Our new main 
characters included a huge giant, Miss Collard, and we 
even had a laughing policeman!  
 
This week in Science we 
looked at our lunchboxes 
and identified which food 
groups our items 
belonged to.   Miss 
Collard and Miss Winnie 
found it hard to not 
gobble up all the 
delicious food!  We’re 
looking forward to our 
Harvest Assembly on 
Friday – Miss Collard was 
reminiscing about the 
‘hungry, hungry’ song she had to sing when she was in 
Year 1!  We hope you all have a wonderful half term! 
Miss Collard, Winnie and Year 1 and 2 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There were several golden ticket winners this term in 

seniors where students achieved rewards worth 5 

points per ticket.  This term’s reward is a trip to the  

Cinema which has been organized for the holidays.  

Pupils will be informed of date and pickup times.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Year 3 and 4 invited our families in for a ‘Welcome’ 
session. We sang, shared our learning from the term, 
completed some construction challenges and also 
scoffed some tasty snacks together! Thank you for 
joining us. It was great to have you with us!  
 


